MEMORANDUM

To: Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission

From: Mike Bates, Chief, %ivision, Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Date: February 12, 2010

RE: Compliance with Act 143 of 2007

Please see the Economic Impact Statement (Exhibit E of the Rulemaking Packet) and the
attached email from Mr. Jeremy Spann to Ms. Pat Brown of the Arkansas Economic
Development Commission. On February 01, 2010, Mr. Spann properly submitted the
proposed rule changes to AEDC for review pursuant to Act 143 of 2007. At such time as
AEDC provides documentation of its review of the rule, ADEQ will supplement this
memorandum by filing the response from AEDC with the Commission's Administrative
Hearing Officer and placing a scanned copy of the response on the Commission's
website.
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Spann, Jeremy

From: Spann, Jeremy

Sent:  Monday, February 01, 2010 1:57 PM

To: '‘pbrown@arkansasedc.com'’

Cc: Bates, Mike; Porta, Mike; Davis, Anthony; Sartain, Elizabeth
Subject: Proposed Changes to Regulation 21, Economic Impact Statement

Ms. Brown,

The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) proposes revisions to Regulation Number 21,
Arkansas Asbestos Abatement Regulation. In accordance with Act 143 of 2007, please see the attached mark-up
copy of the proposed regulation, the Economic Impact Statement of Proposed Rules or Regulations, and its

Appendix A, Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission Economic Impact/Environmental Benefit
Analysis, for your review.

ADEQ plans to petition the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission (APC&EC) to initiate rulemaking
at the Commission’s meeting on February 26, 2010. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Jeremy Spann
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